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White, John 

Sent: 20 September 2009 22:16 

To: White, John 

Subject: CPS 
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Dear John, 
My own letter from the police arrived on Saturday morning and, together with my response, is attached for 
your info. 
It concerns me that the CPS have still not been in touch with you after promising a response in the next 2 
days some 2 weeks ago. Surely this is unacceptable and deserving of escalation about PC’s head? 
If something isn’t set up very soon we are likely to miss the benefit of having Ann available to add weight to 
the interview, as I am aware he has stopped communicating directly with both she and myself. 
As previously discussed, I have also been wondering if Steven Lloyd could not do something to set up a 
meeting with Jack Straw, again before Ann departs if at all possible? 
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